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Comments

The editor wishes to thank Fritz Zimmermann, Jon D.
Berlin, Karl R. Stadler, Vera Zimainyi, Béla Bellér, and An-
drew F. Burghardt for so ably presenting differing points
of view about important problems of the history of the
Burgenland. Their articles, comments, and replies have con-
tributed substantially towards the realization of the objec-
tives of the Yearbook announced in the introduction to the
first issue: to be “an international publication” represent-
ing “no particular party or point of view” but aiming “to
encourage the free and honest expression of every opinion
that results from careful and sound scholarship and does
not stem from a desire to engage in personal, national, or
ideological polemics” (see p. 8).

The editorial staff hopes that the contributions to this
section on the Burgenland will stimulate further critical
reevaluation of the basic issues involved and invites other spe-
cialists on Burgenland history to submit their own views in
regard to the conflicting points of view that have been ex-
pressed. To give our staff sufficient time to prepare such
material for publication in the next issue of the Yearbook,
all such comments must be on hand in our office before
December 1, 1978. R.J. R.
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